
Lunchtimes 
 
We are noticing some 
children that bring lunch in, 
are bringing in cakes, 
biscuits and chocolates, 
some children are still 
bringing in strawberry 
yoghurts. Please could we all 
be mindful. We have a few 
children with severe food 
allergies.  
It is our policy that children 
do not bring in these foods. 
Please can we try and adopt 
a healthy lunch box. I am 
enclosing the lunch policy 
for you, to give you some 
ideas. 
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Inset day 
Yorkies closed 

28th May 

Back to School 7th June 

  

Diary Dates 

Newsletter 

Preschool - York Road 
Nursery and Yorkies 

Thank you 

All the staff at nursery really 

appreciate the support you 

are showing to us with coping 

with the building works - 

there are not many children 

that will have a Marquee as a 

memory from their nursery. 

Last week we had Peekaboo 

photography visit on Tuesday 

and Wednesday. All the children 

that were present had an out-

door picture taken. We are hop-

ing we shall receive the sample 

copies after half term. You will 

receive these and you can follow 

the instructions to order them 

online.  

 

Jam Jars 

Please could you bring in any 

empty jam 

jars, and 

hand them 

to your 

child’s key 

worker. 

.Spare Joggers 

If you have any spare track 

suit bottoms your child 

have outgrown, they would 

be very welcome as  we 

have children we need to 

change due to accidents and 

they be-

come very 

useful for 

changing 

into. 

Dear Parents & Carers, to sup-

port our ethos of using re-used 

materials and trying to use less 

plastic, we would  be very grate-

ful if you could donate any of 

the following: 

Metal sieves - great for the sand 

pit 

Clean empty ketchup bottle- fab 

for squeezing paint for mark 

making! 

Metal saucepans - for outdoor 

drums 

non-sharp butter knives and 

garlic pressers - for playdough 

and clay tools and hand whisks, 

wooden spatulas - for tools 

real spades for the sand pit and 

the mud kitchen- not plastic 

please  

JUST IMAGINE IF YOU ALL 

BRING IN 1 OR 2 ITEMS, WE 

WILL HAVE 

ENOUGH FOR 

EVERYONE!! 

 

  

GRAPES 

If you send your 

child in with 

grapes. Please 

could you en-

sure they are 

cut in half. 



 
 
 
 

 

 If you have any flowers in your garden 
or a family members garden and you 
could spare some,  we would be really 
grateful if you could pick some  flowers, 
press the flower between something 
heavy and bring in your flattened flower 
heads when we return week commenc-
ing 7th June. 

The new children are settling in well as 
they explore  their new setting and the 
activities we have to offer,  painting, 
sticking, role play, playing with the 
small world models such as the trains.  
The children have really enjoyed play-
ing outside and taking part in the wa-
ter and sand play, as well as having a 
go on the trikes.  
 
 Over half term we were hoping that if 
you go for a walk would you please 
collect some pebbles and leaves for us 
to use within the preschool. 

 

 

MYHap-

pyMind. 

.......We 

hope you 

have enjoyed sharing 'family 

appreciations,' this month. 

Your children have been 

keen to share theirs with us 

at nursery - 'Digging in the 

sand, My Mummy, My party, 

finding worms, our butter-

flies..........' to mention a few 

of the appreciations they 

have come up with. 

Please continue over the half

-term with this and we will 

have a new sug-

gestion from 

'MyHappyMind' 

next term. 

 

 Forest School 

See below when your child will 
be visiting the woods. 

Pink group  - Weds 16th June 

Silver group  - Thurs 17th June 

Purple group  - Weds 23rd June 

Pre-school  - Weds 30th June 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lost property 
We have been handed some 
headphones. If you are 
missing any, please contact 
the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ark Farm Visit 

All the children really enjoyed the visit from 

Ark Farm. 

PHONICS CORNER 
Look out for any op-
portunities for your 
child to make writing 
marks. 
 
• Shopping lists 
 
• Post-its 
 
• Note books 
 
• Old Calendars 
 
Can they tell you what 
their writing means? 
 
 


